
 
 

 
 
 

  
  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Happy Spring Everyone!     
Thank you for your       
continued support at     
home with learning how to         
use Google   
Classroom/Google 
Hangout. We survived the       
month of April through       
online learning and it has         
been great! 
 
In Language, we started       
Unit 4 “Great Ideas”, and         
discussed the question     
“What are some great       
ideas that make our world         
a better place?” We love         
this question because it       
really started up     
interesting conversations   
about great inventions.     
We also are learning new         
vocabulary; instead of     
spelling words, students     
are introduced to new       
vocabulary and work with       
the new words each       
week. This week’s topic       
was sports! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Math, we have been 
working on means of 
measurement with 
distance and length such 
as meter, kilometer, grams 
and kilograms.  We also 
had our knowledge check 
for our previous unit which 
was another form of 
measurement with weight 
and volume (liter, milliliter, 
gram, kilogram). 
 
In Science, we have been 
learning all about storms- 
specifically hurricanes and 
tornadoes.  We have 
been comparing the two 
and discussing which 
would do more damage. 
We were pretty split as a 
class.  I wonder what you 
guys think!  We also talked 
a bit about Earth Day 
which was on 4/22. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Social Studies, we 
continue to learn about 
the amazing country of 
Canada.  We have been 
learning about Ontario, 
and what its land has to 
offer to its country and the 
rest of the world.  We 
discussed what 
deforestation is and talked 
about the pros and cons 
of this process.  
 
Grade 3 had a chance to 
earn a pajama party in 
honor of them having a 
good month of online 
learning.  They continue to 
work hard and complete 
assignments during class. 
We have also been 
knocking it out of the park 
with our show-and-tell 
projects.  They are doing 
amazing!  Thank you 
again for the continued 
support.   
 
XOXO 
Miss Sara 
 
 
 
 
 


